
St Mary’s  Teddy Bear Parachute Jump 

9th August 2025 
All photographs courtesy of John Alexander 

 

Our volunteers getting ready to attach parachutes 

 

More volunteers at the registration desk 

  



 

Our Rector geared up for lift-oƯ 

 

 

 

The Rector and some of the fire crew – ready to launch 

 



 

First brave teddy lifts oƯ! 

 

King of the jungle as you have never seen him before! 

  



 

 

The wind was a help and a hindrance! 

 

This teddy looks like he/she is enjoying the ride 

 

  



 

 

Our friends from Love Your Planet promoted the event in the shop and were 
very proud of their certificates 

 

 

Thank you to our friends at Balmossie Community Fire and Rescue Station 


